REPLACEMENT ITEM #2

CITY OF HARTFORD
PUBLIC BUILDINGS DEDICATION COMMITTEE

Luke Bronin, Mayor and Committee Chair
Thea Montanez, Interim COO

Glendowlyn L.H. Thames, Council President
John Q. Gale, Assistant Majority Leader
Wildaliz Bermudez, Minority Leader

Report

December 9, 2019

Honorable Glendowlyn L.H. Thames, Council President, and
Members of the Court of Common Council

City of Hartford

550 Main Street

Hartford, CT 06103

Dear Members of the Court of Common Council,

The Public Buildings Dedication Committee held a meeting on December 4™, 2019 at 6:00pm in the Function
Room of City Hall to discuss the following referred item.

ITEM #5

RESOLUTION SEEKING TO RENAME FIELD #9 IN THE CITY’S COLT PARK AS THE
“JOHNNY TAYLOR FIELD”. AND ALSO SERVES AS THE HARTFORD CITY COUNCIL’S
EFFORT TO COMMEMORATE AND PERMANENTLY RECOGNIZE ONE OF OUR HOMETOWN
HEROES. (COUNCILMAN CLARKE II) ITEM 29 ON AGENDA OF MAY 13, 2019).

Committee Attendance:
Mayor Luke Bronin, Councilman John Gale, Interim COO Thea Montanez, Vas Srivastava, David Grant and
Rebecca Lurye.

Motion to recommend favorable passage of item was made by Councilman John Gale and seconded by Thea
Montanez with no discussion.

Votes Taken:

Chair: Luke Bronin, Mayor — Yes

Member: Glendowlyn Thames, Council President — Absent

Member: John Gale, Chairperson of the Planning, Economic Development and Housing Committee — Yes
Member: Wildaliz Bermudez, Minority Leader — Absent

Member: Thea Montanez, Interim COO — Yes

Respectfully submitted,
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Luke A. Bronin
Mayor



